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Mr. Chairman, 

At the outset, I would like to extend our sincere congratulations to you upon your election as 
the Chairman of the COI. My delegation is fully confident that under your able stewardship, 
the Committee 



Mr. Chairman, 



We commend the Department's initiatives, as stated in the report A/AC.198/2007/2, to make 
the UNICs more ef



I thank you Mr. Chairman. 
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